
Legal Notice 
Missoula Urban Transportation District 

 
The Missoula Urban Transportation District Board of Directors will hold a meeting on Thursday, 
June 30, 2020.  The meeting will begin at 4:00 pm. Due to COVID-19 physical distancing orders, 
this will be a virtual public meeting. For instructions on how to participate or provide public 
comment, go to: www.mountainline.com/meetings.  
 
 
 


